

6 June, 2024

FAO Catherine Murphy TD

E: firstname.surname@oireachtas.ie

Dear Deputy Murphy,

We acknowledge receipt of your enquiry in relation to the number of WTE nurses working in the National Rehabilitation Hospital and reply below as follows:-

2022	2023	YTD 2024
177.27	190.39	203.07

It is anticipated that the WTE will increase further this year.

If we can be of any further assistance, please feel free to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Jennifer Maher

Corporate Affairs Lead

CEO Office

National Rehabilitation Hospital

